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New USD 430 Superintendent Decision Forthcoming 
(KNZA)--The decision regarding who will be the new Superintendent for the
South Brown County Schools could be known as early as Monday night.

That comes as the USD 430 Board of Education plans a special meeting for that
evening.

The agenda for the meeting, to be held mostly behind closed doors in executive
session, does not explicitly state that it's for the hiring purpose, but follows School
Board  interviews with the three finalists seeking to fill the position.

The interviews were held January 25, January 27 and February 1.

Seeking to serve in the role are current Hiawatha High School Principal Andrew
Gaddis, current Hay Springs, Nebraska Superintendent and Principal Jason
Cline, and the current superintendent and transportation director of the Lyndon,
Kansas school district, Cheryl Cook.

The three finalists were selected following a special Board meeting held January
23.
Monday's meeting is scheduled to begin at 8:00 at the Board of Education Office,
in Horton.

The agenda states that the executive session is being held regarding non-elected
personnel.

The search was launched following the announcement by 16-year Superintendent
Dr. Steve Davies that he plans to retire at the end of the current school year.
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